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To the Ann Arbor City Clerk:

We the undersigned, owners of the property located at 1211-1209 Brooklyn Avenue, Ann
Arbor, Michigan, protest the proposed rezoning of said property and other nearby parcels
as specified in proposed ordinance number ORD-08-05.

February 8, 2008

Thomas D. Pullen, D.D.S.  Kathleen J. Pullen




